
 

 

Important 
Dates 

 

 
 

Term 3 - 2022 
 

Week 3 
 

District Athletics Carnival 
Friday 5th August 

 
Week 4 

 

Years 3 & 4  
Netball School Cup 

Ballina Netball Courts 
Monday 8th August  

 
Week 6 

 

Byron Bay Writer’s Festival 
Tuesday 23rd August  

 
Book Week  

Character Parade 
Wednesday 24th August  

 
Week 9 
Stage 3  

Dorroughby Camp  
 

Year 5  
13th & 14th September  

 

Year 6  
15th & 16th September 

 
Week 10 

Last Day of Term  
Friday 23rd September  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 3 – Week  1 

Principal’s Message  
 

Welcome to Term 3 
 

It has been wonderful to see the students and staff back at school. We all hope that you 
had a good holiday break. 
I would like to welcome our new families; we have already had a number of new students 
start, with more beginning at BPS next week. 
 

Staffing News 
 

I am excited to announce that Mrs Stephanie Whalan has been successful in gaining the 
part-time Assistant Principal Curriculum & Instruction role here at Ballina PS. This is well 
deserved! 
 

I have also learned that Mrs Amanda van den Berg, who previously worked as our Stage 3 
Assistant Principal has been successful in gaining the Principal position at Dunoon Public 
School. 
 

I extend our warmest congratulations to both staff members on their new appointments. 
Mrs van den Berg’s appointment will mean that we will have an Assistant Principal 
position become available at our school. Watch this space for more information. 
 

COVID-19 
As I’m sure you are aware, there has been increased transmission of Covid-19 across the 
state and within our community. This has resulted in some updates from the NSW 
Department of Education. Please refer to the information in this newsletter. In addition, a 
note will go home to families. 
Additional RAT test kits will also be coming home once we have received them. 
 

Athletics Carnival  
 

Unfortunately, the weather has not been in our favour and our carnival has been 
postponed until next Tuesday 26th July for all students 8 years and up that have returned 
their permission note. The schedule for the day will be altered to track events only. 
 
Please note that students will need to bring a fully packed lunch on this day. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Stacie Luppi 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note when ordering this is the only meal deal available, we are unable to substitute for other items on the menu. 
 

Issue 5 Book Club brochure has been sent home with your child/ren.   
 
Book Club closes on Thursday 4th August, 2022.   Any orders after this date will not be accepted.   
 
Scholastic are giving away FREE books on this issue to help celebrate and spread the love of reading in your school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Club 

Canteen  

 
Spaghetti Bolognese with garlic bread 

Up & Go 
Popcorn 

 

$6.00 



Our Book Parade will be held on Wednesday 24th August from 10:00am to 11:15am (lunch time) in the Hall.  All welcome.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Parade – Wednesday 24th August, 2022 

Maths Ideas for Home  



Last Day of Term  
Friday 23rd September  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Covid Update 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   

 

 

 

 

Local Community News  


